
 

   

 

   

 

                  
                

                    

   
  

  
   
    

 

     
      

    
    

     

             

   

                    
                

                  
              

                 
               

           

     

 

   

Kristin Daniels 

From: Jason Brown 

Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 4:52 PM 

To: 'Kelly Cambron' 

Cc: Sharon L'Herrou; Kristin Daniels 

Subject: RE: 211 meeting last week 

Kelly, 

Thank you for following up on this item. We plan to bring this back to the Board of County Commissioners, likely on 
September 13th, with a recommendation on the quasi nonprofit issue and any funding impacts that would have. I 
appreciate the time that you have invested in this as well. If you would like to discuss this further, please let me know. 

Jason E. Brown 
County Administrator 
Indian River County 
1801 27th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 
772-226-1408 
jbrown@ircgov.com 

From: Kelly Cambron <kelly@cambronlawoffices.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 9:37 AM 
To: Jason Brown <jbrown@ircgov.com> 
Cc: Sharon L'Herrou <sharon@211pbtc.org> 
Subject: 211 meeting last week 

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 

Dear Jason and team, 

Thank you so much for providing me the time to meet with you on 8/10/22.  I know your time is important and I do 
appreciate it.  After a thorough search I must admit that I stand corrected.  I was not able to find a mandate to provide 
988 services despite what I presented to you. While it is disappointing, I must reiterate that 211 provides a vital and 
critical community and crisis response service.  If 211 were not providing these services we believe that the obligation 
would fall to County government or the Sheriff’s office. For this reason we continue to maintain our request for 
increased funding. We do appreciate Indian River County’s ongoing support of our essential services and we hope that 
we can continue to count on your support and advocacy. 

Thank you for your time and your consideration. 

Best, 

Kelly A Cambron 
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